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Dear Families, Y “ paSSicl\, l ol
| hope everyone had a lovely ~ urpose, and
weekend. Just a reminder that - ake acﬁﬂl\.

if you wish to have a

conference you are welcome

to schedule using the following link:calendly.com/bamoscato

If you prefer a phone conference, please email me and we will set one up during a time that works for you! A huge thank you to all of

my students who made it through the two very long weeks of testing. | am relieved to be back to our normal schedule creating,
learning and innovating!

Warmly,
Mrs. Amoscato
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Upcoming
Tests

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Two permission field trip forms were sent last week! Please be sure to send

both permission forms back with a check of $14.00 this week! We have the
wonderful opportunity to go to PNC park as well as the Heinz History Museum
(two of my favorite places in Pittsburgh!)

A math test will take place on Thursday

of this week!

There will be spelling and vocabulary

tests on Friday of this week!




